
                 Moscrop Secondary Student Bulletin 
moscrop.burnabyschools.ca burnabyschools.ca 

    Teachers:  please read this bulletin to your class first period 
   https://moscrop.burnabyschools.ca/school-calendar/ 

 

Thursday, May 26th, 2022 
Bell Schedule 

 
 
                                                     

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS CLASS OF 2022! 

• Compass Grad Passes may be picked up at the office.  Each grade 12 student receives two passes 
good for unlimited travel on the Westcoast Express, Seabus, Skytrain and bus.  Good until June 30 
                                                                                                                                                        Ms. Clements  

 
SCHOLARSHIPS (see blog for more details):  https://moscropsecondaryscholarshipsblog.wordpress.com/ 
(If you are interested and have not already joined, the code is zxuetzi)                                                 

SCHOLARSHIP REPORTING!!!  To all grade 12's, if you have received a scholarship offer 

CONGRATUATIONS!   Please let Ms. Wong know (whether you choose to accept the offer or not) by 
forwarding your scholarship offer to cindy.wong@burnabyschools.ca                                     Ms. C. Wong                                                       

GENERAL 
 
SUMMER SESSION STUDENT MONITOR PAID POSITION (GRADE 11) - There is a position for a Grade 
11 student with the School District at Moscrop for the upcoming Summer Session. Tasks will include data 
entry, record keeping, liaising with staff, and general office support. If you are interested in learning more 
about this opportunity and applying for this position, please email or see Mr. Spracklin 
(scott.spracklin@burnabyschools.ca) in the PE Office.                                                                     Mr. Spracklin 
 
SPORTS BANQUET "Hey Panthers! Our sports banquet is finally back and in-
person after 2 years! This event is open to all students who participated on a 
sports team or volunteered with athletics. The banquet will be held on 
Tuesday, June 7 at 4pm in the Moscrop large gym. Early bird tickets, from now 
until tomorrow, Friday May 27th, are $15, and the price will be increased 
after that. To secure a ticket, pay online through School Cash Online, which is preferred, or pay at the 
office, and bring your receipt to the foyer at lunch to register your information. Dinner and a t-shirt are 
included in the cost, and the dress code for the event is semi-formal. Hope to see you there!               Mr. 
Sprackin/Moscrop Athletics                                                                    
 

DRY GRAD FUNDRAISER Time to eat again some pizza and raise some money for the Dry   
Grad!  Mention “Moscrop” when you eat at any Me N’Eds restaurant today, May 26th for take-out, dine-
in or delivery and 20% will go back to the school.                                                                 Dry Grad Committee  

                                                                                                                                                           
 

Flex Time 8:40 am 9:10 am 

Period 6 9:10 am-10:23 am 

Break 10:23 am-10:38 am 

Period 6 10:38 am-11:51 am 

Lunch 11:51 am-12:36 pm 

Period 8 12:36 pm-1:48 pm 
1:53 pm-3:05 pm 

SCHOLARSHIP                      DEADLINE 

SEAFORTH ELEMENTARY ALUMNI SCHOLARSHIIP MAY 31st, 2022 

PRIDE EDUCATION NETWORK DIVERSITY SCHOLARSHIP June 5, 2022 
BURNABY SPORTS HALL OF FAME SCHOLARSHIP June 30, 2022 
NET SOLUTIONS SCHOLARSHIP  July 15, 2022 

 GRADS 

  2022 
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EVENTS 
 

LEADERSHIP/WOODSTOCK VOLUNTEERS- Hey Moscrop! Are you need of volunteer hours?  Woodstock is 
coming up on Friday, June 3rd.  Enjoy an awesome summer fair while still getting hours! The sign-up sheet is 
posted outside of room 116.                                                                                                                          Mr. Hunter 

CLUBS 
 

SPANISH CLUB- Hola Moscrop! Do you enjoy going to thrift stores and flea markets? Are you interested in 
sustainable fashion? If so, then you’re in luck! The Spanish club is hosting a Pulgas Market, or flea market, 
from Thursday May 26th to Wednesday June 1st during lunch in the multi. Come out and enjoy our 
selection of both new and gently used clothing, accessories, stationery, and more! Items range from $2-
$15! Hasta pronto, hope to see you there!                                                                                Mme. Zamfirescu 

 
VOLUNTEER/WORK EXPERIENCE 

 
VOLUNTEER AT 3 GREAT EVENTS! VOLUNTEER BURNABY IS LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS FOR 3 DIFFERENT 
COMMUNITY EVENTS The dates of the big events we're looking for volunteers for are: 

• Hats Off Day - June 18 

• Canada Day at Burnaby Village Museum - July 1 

• Edmonds City Fair - July 23 
If you are interested, sign up here:  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LV7swROUrEqeab99Ida2Qi4oEVWj9ERLtU-N-
XSzCMZUMFRCQVZESkhXSlNJTElSVVZGN0tYTTA4SS4u 
If you volunteer for all 3 you can get a full 30 hours of work experience credit.  Be sure to confirm 
volunteer opportunities with your advisor in order to ensure you get proper credit. (80-hour students 
MUST get paperwork for all volunteer experiences) (priority goes to Grade 10-12 students, however, other 
grades are welcome to apply).                                                                                                                      Ms. Dato                                                                                                                                          
 
SUMMER VOLUNTEERING OPPORTUNITIES – CAREER CENTER ROOM 313 
Grade 10 students who have selected 80 hours of work experience for grade 10 and submitted the course 
application have been added to a Microsoft TEAM and various opportunities to volunteer have been 
posted.   All current grade 11’s are in Work Experience Teams – current and summer opportunities have 
been posted.  Many deadlines are looming for summer opportunities: 
  

• Burnaby Village Museum – summer camp leaders 

• CCM – Summer Camp leaders 

• Science World – limited 

• Maritime Museum Volunteers – help with summer camps 

• Special Events in Burnaby (one day events) Hats off Day Sat June 18th, Canada Day July 1, Edmond 
Festival July 23 

• Food Banks 

• Thrift Stores 

• Other positions are possible as well. 
  
IMPORTANT students must report any volunteering they have applied for, or been accepted too, before 
they start to volunteer.  You must get your work experience documents before you start to collect your 
hours.  WE 30 students, your forms are available in the TEAM- under assignments.  Career Prep 80 hours 
students need to contact their advisors to get the appropriate forms for course credit. 
                                                                                                      Ms. Wispinski, Ms. Wong, Ms. Dato – Room 313 
 
CAREER EXPLORATION PROGRAM ON MAY 26 (5:30PM-7:00PM): Learn about the Careers of 
Teacher/Counsellor and Principal,  Burnaby Neighbourhood House welcomes two educators (principal, 
teacher/counsellor) who will share their experience about their journey in becoming teachers in BC and 
what are the career paths in the educational field. The session will be delivered via Zoom.  (please see 
attachment for link).    The facilitator of this program also designed a podcast after the conversation. You 
can listen our first episode here: 
https://anchor.fm/bnhguidinglight/episodes/Ep--1-Self-Reflection-in-Career-Development-e1fcm19 
                                                                                                                                                                       Ms. Wispinski 
 
GR. 11s/CLC 11 - REMINDER all CLC 11 students to check the CLC 11 schedule posted here as you have 
some upcoming deadlines!  Please read Ms. Dato's most recent post in TEAMS for important information.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LV7swROUrEqeab99Ida2Qi4oEVWj9ERLtU-N-XSzCMZUMFRCQVZESkhXSlNJTElSVVZGN0tYTTA4SS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LV7swROUrEqeab99Ida2Qi4oEVWj9ERLtU-N-XSzCMZUMFRCQVZESkhXSlNJTElSVVZGN0tYTTA4SS4u
https://anchor.fm/bnhguidinglight/episodes/Ep--1-Self-Reflection-in-Career-Development-e1fcm19


See Ms. Dato in room 313 if you ever have questions or need help or email me at:  
Laura.Dato@burnabyschools.ca                                                                          Ms. Dato 
 

June 8  ASSIGNMENT #4 DUE – Pre-Capstone Brainstorm  /25  

June 8  ASSIGNMENT #5 DUE (but can be completed anytime between Feb-June)  
• Last chance to submit assignment 5  

/10  

 

mailto:Laura.Dato@burnabyschools.ca

